TONEY ANAYA
GOVERNOR

STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY anD MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

ARTESIA DISTRICT OFFICE

August 24, 1983

Gulf Qi1 Corporation
P.0. Box 670
Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Re:

Attention: Mr. R. D. Pitre

Gentlemen:

P.O. ORAWER DD
ARTESIA, NEW MEXICO 88210
(508) 748-1283

Eddy "GR" State
#1-E-16-23-28
S. Culebra Bone Springs

On August 10, 1983, this office approved a C-103 on the above
captioned well for a recompletion in the Bone Springs. At this
time a C-104 was also approved, and an allowable of six barrels

per day was assigned this well.

On August 22, 1983, we received a C-103 indicating that the
well has been shut-in since December 9, 1982, after an unsuccessful
completion was attempted in the South Culebra Bone Springs.

Please clarify which of these reports is correct,

Very truly yours,

Sl Ve s

Leslie A. Clements
Supervisor District II

LAC/pw



